
Citizens4yelmschools 

replied 

Thu, 15 Aug 2024 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hello Erick, 
 
I am the treasurer for this group. I would like to request a 
Filer Assistance Specialist please.  Our secretary and 
myself chatted with someone at PDC on May 24, 2024 & 
came away from the conversation with the understanding 
that we did not need to file. However, we certainly want to 
be in compliance & are happy to file if needed! 
Guidance is much appreciated. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
Gina Cooprider 
Treasurer 
 
 

 
https://www.yelm.org/  Facebook, Twitter , Instagram 
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